

To:

Donna Lee
Nettlesworth Primary School
Front Street,
Chester Le Street
Co Durham DH2 3PF

13.07.18

Dear Donna

I would like to thank you and your staff and pupils for the warm welcome I received yesterday.

I am delighted to confirm that the school has been successful in being recommended to be reaccredited for the NACE Challenge Award for More Able, Gifted and Talented pupils. I was very impressed by the school's continued ambition to provide challenge through rigorous monitoring, planning and getting pupils to think and be independent in their learning. You have clearly made good progress in addressing the needs of more able, gifted and talented pupils.

I have attached a summary of the areas which have been identified as particular strengths in the school, as well as some areas of development for your action plan. The school will be eligible for reaccreditation in January 2021

Please pass on my thanks to the staff and pupils for their helpful contributions to the day.

Many congratulations to everyone involved, and I hope that this award will provide further external recognition of your school's commitment to quality whole school provision for More Able, Gifted and Talented pupils.

I wish you the best of luck for the future.

Best wishes

Barbara Firth - NACE Lead Assessor and Associate

Philth

Barbara Firth

NACE Lead Assessor and Associate

National Association for Able Children in Education

Horticulture House, Manor Court, Chilton, Didcot OX11 ORN

T: +44 (0)1235 425000

E: info@nace.co.uk
W: www.nace.co.uk

Patrons

Professor Guy Claxton
Professor Deborah Eyre
Baroness Shreela Flather
Professor Joan Freeman
David Fulton
Professor Diane Montgomery
Sir Mike Tomlinson CBE
Belle Wallace
Professor John West-Burnham
Dr Chris Yapp

Reg. Charity No. 1125907 Reg. Company No. 6604325 VAT No. 536 5807 26

In partnership with







